Maria Rosa Dalla Costa
Stewardesses for ‘ 35,Via CRISTOFORI
Womman's Rights 55100 PATOVA - Ttaly
P.0. Box 3235
BLEXANDRIA
Va. 22032
Padua, Jan. 29, 1973

Deaxr Sisters

I am in the Italian group of Iotte Femminista. We have

Just read the interesting article by Kathleen KUMAN on "A%rline
Stewardesses Organize" in the (H.Yg) GUARDIAY of Jan. 3¢ 1973
We are interested in whatever material you may have published on
the conditions of the stewardesses in the U.S.; since we are
looking forward to starting werking with sitewardesses here.

As to our positions, you may have an idea of them from

fhe article I wrote for Radical America (Jan-Feb., issue, 1972),

the magazine of 5 Upland Rd., - Cambridge, Mass. 02140,

Yours for liberation

Maria Roda @alla Costa




